
NO PARKING NOTICE 
 

Due to the Katonah Fire Department Parade on 
Wednesday, June 6th, there will be 

 

NO PARKING ON: 
 

HUNTVILLE ROAD 
NEW STREET 

VALLEY ROAD 
VALLEY EDGE  

EDGEMONT ROAD 
THE PARKWAY 

BEDFORD ROAD 
ALLEN PLACE 

 
 

Cars ​MUST​ be removed ​before 5pm​ on the day of the parade or 
they will be towed at the owner’s expense. 

 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the: 

Katonah Fire Department (914)-232-4570 
Bedford Police Department (914)-241-3111 

 
 
 

Bedford Police Department/Katonah Fire Department 


